NORTH COVE HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION /1/
SPRING MEETING

April 28, 1994

Members present: §. Wardlaw, Chair, H. David, E, David, Clerk

' The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m.
The minutes of the Fall Meeting were approﬁéd as read.

Chairman Wardlaw noted there had been little activity in the District
over the last six months. He did report the replacing of an exterior
light at the DiBella residence. This was approved under Section VI, 7
of the Regulations.

There was discussion regarding the potential designation of the
North Cove Historic Distrilct for Historic Landmark &tatus as a
result of the recent study that has been done.

Chairman Wardlaw reiterated the need for new North Cove Historic

District Commission members. Two regular members and two alternates are
needed for five year terms. Chairman Wardlaw and Vice Chairman Schneider's
terms expire this year.

R. Tietjen, on behalf of the Conservation Commission, requested input
for the Conservation Plan for the Town currently being developed.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

E. L. David, Clerk






